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Statement of the Miller Family 

In 1997, Scott Miller had just completed an electrical apprenticeship and had moved to 
Sydney to begin further studies by starting a Degree in Sports Science. He was excited about 
his future, had a large circle of lifelong friends and was in a serious, happy relationship with 
his girlfriend Bridgette. Scott was a devoted son to Christine and Stuart and a loving brother 
to Mark and Shane. He was a joker, kind, generous and the life of the party. 

On 2/3/97, a tragedy occurred and his body was found on the same day he was due to attend 
his first lecture at university. The potential lost and the happiness and experiences he would 
never get to share with his loved ones is impossible to describe and always in our thoughts. 
He is greatly missed by his family and friends, who have continued to grieve and remember 
him over the last 26 years. We have come to accept that we will never know exactly what 
happened to Scott on the night of his death and remember him for being a fine, loving young 
man. 


